
 

 

Issue 3: February 2022 
 

Happy New Year! And welcome to the third issue of the BCPS reading newsletter. We had lots of reading achievements last term 
and are so proud of the children, who are really showing that they want to become better readers. In this issue, you will find an 
author interview, a fun game (Part 2) and World Book Day information. If you would like to recommend any books for the next 
reading newsletter, let Miss Shaw, Mrs Dhillon or your class teacher know. Until then, make sure you READ, READ READ!  

Accelerated Reader is a great way for us and 
the children to monitor their reading progress. 
This includes their word reading, answering   
questions and understanding a text. It’s really 
important that children are given the               
opportunity to read aloud at school and at home. 
We appreciate your support with this!  

At the end of the Autumn term, our  ‘Reader of 
the half term’ was Waleed in 3RL, who won a 
book, signed by a famous author! We can’t wait 
to see who is going to win at the end of this half 
term but remember, your name needs to be in 
the raffle box to win, so keep on reading and 
quizzing! 

 

This year, for its 25th anniversary, 
World Book Day will be celebrated on 
Thursday 3rd March. Our school 
celebrations are still to be           
confirmed, so keep your eye out for 
more information in the next couple 
of weeks! Until then, from 17th   
February to 27th March, there will 
be 12 books available to buy for £1. 
In the lead up to World Book Day, 
children will be given a book token 
that they can take to shops, including 
Waterstones and WHSmith, and 
swap for one of the selected books. 

Don’t forget to visit our virtual school library 
from home! You’ll find it on the https://
braunstone.leicester.sch.uk/ homepage. 

https://braunstone.leicester.sch.uk/
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